
Instrument Horn Drive 

Horn Drive 

 Swicegood Music Company will be at East Chamber’s Band Hall on 

Wednesday August 26th from 3:00-6:30 P.M.  You are encouraged to attend 

the horn drive to receive information about renting/buying the instrument 

your student will be playing.  Swicegood will have instruments with them on 

this day!! 

If you already own an instrument 

 If your student already owns or has access to an instrument please bring to 

the band hall as soon as possible so we can ensure that it is of high quality 

and will set your student up for success in band.  We will be able to make 

recommendations on whether it is already in playing shape or whether it 

needs repairs.   

Specialty Instruments 

 Certain instruments are provided by the school, but students are encouraged 

to purchase a mouthpiece.  A high quality mouthpiece can make a world of a 

difference.  If you have any questions about this please feel free to ask. 

Questions/Concerns 

If you are worried about the cost of renting/buying an instrument or about the 

cost of being in band please schedule a conference with either Mrs. Cravy or Mr. 

Collier and we will be happy to assist you!  You can reach us at 

jcollier@eastchambers.net or cravy@eastchambers.net.  You may also call the 

band hall at 409-296-8168. 
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